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June 23, 2017 
 
Regeneron Announces Departure of Michael Aberman, M.D., Senior Vice 
President of Strategy and Investor Relations 
 
Michael Aberman, M.D., Senior Vice President of Strategy and Investor Relations, will be leaving 
Regeneron in July to pursue a new opportunity as the head of an emerging private biotechnology 
company. The Regeneron team wishes Michael the best of luck in his future endeavors and is 
grateful for his many contributions to the company over the past seven years. 
  
Investor Relations inquiries should continue to be directed to Manisha Narasimhan, Ph.D., Senior 
Director of Investor Relations.  
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